
 

Urgent items due to be 
considered by the Leader of the 

Council 
 

Every month, the Council publishes a Forward Plan to indicate the key decisions that the 
Council Cabinet is likely to take in the months ahead. 
 
The following decision needs to be taken urgently in order that it can be implemented as 
quickly as possible.  For this reason an Urgent Leader of the Council Cabinet Member 
Meeting has been scheduled to consider the decision on 4 October 2022.  It was not 
included on the Forward Plan. 
 
The item is detailed below 
 
Item Reason for non-inclusion on the Forward Plan 

Department of Levelling Up Housing and 
Communities (DLUHC) Capital Grant 
Opportunity Linked to Devolution Deal  

The reason for urgency is that the bid needs to be submitted 
to the DLUHC fund by 10 October 2022.  This is before the 
next scheduled meeting of Council Cabinet.  Any delay in 
submission would result in the deadline being missed and a 
loss of funding for the development of a Private Rented 
Sector Leasing Scheme in Derby and expansion of an existing 
Private Rented Sector Leasing Scheme in Nottingham.  
 
 

 


